
September 2, 2020

STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

Ryan Robertson

Smokey Point Behavioral Hospital
3955 156th St. NE
MarysviUe,WA. 98271

Dear Mr. Robertson:

This letter contains information regarding the recent investigation of Smokey Point Behavioral

Hospital by the State of Washington Department of Health which was conducted on July 30,
2020.

No deficiencies were identified during this investigation 2020-9967.

Please retain a copy of this letter for your files. If you have any questions please contact me at

the email you have on file.

I wish to thank you and your staff for the assistance provided during the investigation process.

Sincerely,

Behavioral Health Investigator 42124
Health Services Consultant 4

Health Systems Quality Assurance Division
Washington State Department of Health


